OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF WORKS ACCOUNTS
A.P., HYDERABAD.

Memo.No.DWA/Hyd/Peshi/2012-2013/ 29 Dated: 21-02-2013.

Sub:- EPC-Price adjustment allowing towards fuel component
during the scrutiny of work bills coefficient factor has been
taken by “1" instead of “0.85 by the divisional authorities —
clarification — Issued — Regarding.

Ref:- Lr.No.PAO/ATP/SEC-I1/U1/2012-13/ 338, dated 20-02-2013.
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With reference to the clarification sought for by Pay & Accounts

Officer, Anantapur, Pay & Accounts Officer is requested to follow as under:

“The PF éhould be allowed at 0.85 only till it is approved by the
Government for 1 instead of 0.85. The proposal is pending with
the SLSC and Government in this regard”.

The Pay & Accounts Officers and Joint Directors of Works
Accounts are requested to cultivate the habit of adhering to the existing G.Os
and the Agreement conditions and not to entertain the imagination that the
Government may approve the desired needs of the Agencies or the proposals

would be approved in future to avoid landing into trou/tgjgs and bring financial

pressure to the Government hence forth. : ,L\ 1.
DIRECTOR OF WORKS ACCOUNTS,

A.P-HYDERABAD.



